
TWO LIGHTS 
Rotary Club of South Portland – Cape Elizabeth 

October 30, 2013 
 
 
UPCOMING PROGRAMS: 
 
November 6 – Nancy Stojny, Chair, Portland Chapter of SCORE 
 
November 13 – Club Assembly 
 
ASSIGNMENTS 

Nov. 6  Nov. 13 Nov. 20 
Song  Lourie  Mutty  Meyers 
Invocation Tranfaglia Waindle Wagner 
Raffle Gift Livingston LoBosco Butler 
Conductor McGovern Meyers  Miller 
 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 
 
November 5 - Soup Kitchen 
 
November 6 - 5 p.m. WinterFest Committee meeting (before the regular club meeting) 
 

 Sign-ups for Christmas Trees start this week – see the email from Scott! 
 
November 23 – Tree Lot setup 
 
November 29 – First Tree Delivery 
 
 
 
What’s New With Our Members 
 
Happy Anniversary to Adrienne & Steve Murphy (Nov 12) 
 
Thanks to our President Ellie Speh for putting together a fun game for 
us to play on the Eve of Halloween.! 



Raffle – Marge Barker won a gift certificate (for either wine or bicycle repair!) donated by Scott 
Irving. 
 
Welcome Jim! – Tonight we welcomed Jim Britt into the club. Jim lives in Cape Elizabeth 
where he works in marketing and public relations with his wife Gillian. They have two children – 
a 15-year old daughter and a 13-year old son. Jim is interested in hiking, biking and 
woodworking, and joined Rotary because he enjoys volunteering and helping the community. 
Jim is already a great asset to the club as he competed on the team that won the Rotary Jeopardy 
game! 
 
And Welcome BACK, Laurenz! – Former member Laurenz Schmidt has finally re-joined us 
after several years of harassment from club members. Before “retiring,” Laurenz was a Vice-
President at Fairchild Semiconductor. He is now the co-founder of Beltane, a startup company 
which makes a solar electric/desalination device. Laurenz and his wife Barbara live in Cape 
Elizabeth and are the proud parents of Sandra and Antonia and very much enjoy being 
grandparents. It’s so great to have you back, Laurenz – and just in time for the tree sale! 
 
I’ll take Rotary History for $400, Alex – I mean Ellie – Many of us wondered what “Game 
Night” on the program schedule meant – it meant that we were going to play Rotary Jeopardy, 
with Ellie playing the part of Alex Trebek and Bill York being…Vanna? I ended up with some of 
the questions so here’s a sample if you missed out – you’ll have to guess what the “answers” 
were! 
 
Rotary History – What is the year Rotary was founded? 
Maine History – What is the Maine state motto? 
New England Sports History – What were the first home fields for the Boston Patriots during 
their time in the American Football League? 
Halloween – What is “Beggars’ Night?” 
Your Fellow Club Members – Who is Catherine Callahan? 
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